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Shine… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a MATHS LIBRARY! – We are trialling a new idea and have invested and set up a Maths 

Library. “What is that?” you ask. It is a selection of fun and challenging mathematical games. Your child 
can come and select a game during Monday lunchtime. At the moment we have a small selection of 
games but if there is plenty of interest we will invest in more. They are tried and tested and great fun – 
first come, first served!  

AM Club – is proving popular! Doors open 
at 8am breakfast served shortly after 
arrival. Thank you Mrs Physick! 
 

PM Club – Another hit! Mrs Kendrick, Mrs Bainbridge 
and Mrs Wilson are getting very busy!  Table tennis, 
sewing and baking… Beans, pasta and cheese on 
toast… 3:15-6:00pm 
 
 
 Parent Governor – Forton School NEEDS YOU- Please check in your child’s school bag for information 

about the forthcoming Parent Governor election. Please read the information carefully and consider if 
you would like to join the Governing Body of Forton School. 
. 

Forton Village Hall needs your help!!!! 
As a village we need to do some major fundraising over the next few years in order for the village hall to keep going.   
We are doing a sponsored walk (5k) at 3pm then a gathering at 6.30pm in the village hall on Saturday 30th September. 
There will be bacon butties, a bar and music. Please see me, Joy Oliver, Sarah Woodhouse or Lindsey Hall for sponsor 
forms/tickets. Rachel Rawsthorne has very kindly offered to distribute them at the school gates as well. 
It is £5 for a family for the evening or £2 for a single ticket. Your ticket gets you bacon butties for all on your ticket as 
well as your entrance to the evening do - so it's a bargain!!!! 
We are trying to pre sell as many tickets as possible to help with knowing quantities for the bar and bacon / vegetarian 
butties. 
Children are welcome both during the day on the walk and in the evening. 
Every little helps so please do your best to come, it will be nice to have a few drinks and a catch up after the summer 
holidays. 
Thank you, 
 
Mandy Wilkinson (Forton Village Hall Treasurer)  

 

Home/School Agreements and Local Visit Permission Slips have been sent home this week for you to 
read, discuss with your child and sign. Please send back to the office next week. Thank you. 
 
 

Celebration Assembly – Friday 22nd September. Some past pupils will be joining us along with Mrs 
Barlow (our woodwind teacher) to show the benefits of learning a musical instrument. All are welcome! 
. 
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Shine… 
Class Shining at Learning Shining at Attitude 

1 Sienna Mitchell for working 
hard in our phonics lessons. 

Well done!  

Samuel Lockley for his lovely 
manners. Well done! 

2 Hana Bates-Keegan for her 
fantastic letter writing. Well 

done! 

Isabella Mitchell for working 
hard in PE this week. Well 

done! 

3 Joshua Killaway for 
participating with 

enthusiasm in maths. Well 
done! 

James Pye for a positive 
start to Class 3. Well done! 

4 Bailey Parker for his 
commitment to his learning. 

Well done! 

Patrick Gallagher for his 
excellent understanding of 
number and place value. 

Well done! 

 

 

And finally… 
What do elves learn at school? 
Q: Why did the music teacher need a ladder? 
A: To reach the high notes. 
 
 

Apologies but… 
Monday 25th September NO GLEE. 
Tuesday 10th October NO HIGH 5 

Due to staff training. 
. 
 
 


